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Term 1 – Week 7 
On Monday night we conducted our Annual General Meeting at P&C,  this 
is where nominations are received for the executive roles within the P&C.  
Congratulations to Jessica Standen our new President and to Simone Quinn 
our new joint Vice President.  All other roles continued as in 2023, with a new 
additional role of Fundraising Coordinator being filled by Sharne Hall.  A big 
thank you to our outgoing President Catriona McIntyre for your dedication 
and leadership over the past 5 years. 
 

Next week we celebrate Harmony Week, at Garden Suburb Public School 
we have many families and teachers from all different backgrounds. It’s 
about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. On 
Thursday 21st March students can wear orange or a traditional costume to 
show their support.  Classroom activities will have a Harmony Week theme. 
 

In our professional learning this week teachers reflected on differentiated 
learning in the classroom.  Our teachers at Garden Suburb Public School not 
only have High Expectations of their students but also of themselves, striving 
for excellence in an inclusive environment where all students are supported 
to achieve success and their personal best. 
 

Differentiation is one of many evidence-based strategies for our students 
requiring additional support or our high potential and gifted students, it is 
most effective when used with purposeful grouping, explicit teaching, 
adjusted success criteria and formative assessment and feedback. 
Differentiation recognises that individuals learn at different rates and in 
different ways. It refers to the deliberate adjustments applied to meet the 
specific learning needs of all students.  

 

Adjustments can be made to the content, what is being taught; the learning 
process, how the content is taught; the product, how the student 
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demonstrates learning; or the learning environment, the physical and 
mental learning space created by the teacher. 
 

In our classrooms at Garden Suburb Public School teachers differentiate 
everyday.  Effective differentiation functions on the premise that every 
student can do remarkable things with the appropriate guidance and 
support. Teachers differentiate content, process, product and the learning 
environment according to individual student characteristics of readiness, 
interests and learning profile. 
 

The new syllabus provides teachers with the opportunity to adjust success 
criteria through tiered instruction and make slight adjustments within the 
same lesson to meet the needs of students. 
 

Many students who have had a Personalised Learning Support Plan in the 
past, are currently having their needs met through differentiation within the 
classroom and small group tuition if there is an identified need. Adjustment 
profiles are created by the classroom teacher with the support of their 
supervisor and our Learning and Support Teachers. Differentiation and 
adjustments are evident throughout teacher’s programs as they tailor the 
classroom learning to meet the individual needs of your child. 
 

In week 11 we invite all parents and carers to meet with the teacher to 
discuss your child's progress.  Interview times will be made available next 
week.  

 

Claire Bradshaw 

Principal 
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         School Photos  

On Tuesday 9th April students will 
have their school photo taken. 
Please make sure students are 
dressed in full school uniform. 
To view packages and order online 
go to 
www.newcastleschoolportraits.com   
The GSPS Shoot Code is: 410231 
Orders to be placed before photo 
day to avoid a late fee. 
If you would prefer to pay cash 
envelopes are available in the 
office. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Calendar 
Sentral Parent Calendar 

Term 1 

Week 8  

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Language 
Conventions 

Mon 18 Mar  

NAPLAN Yr 3 & 5 
Numeracy 

Tues 19 Mar  

PSSA Netball Team 
Trials 

Tues 19 Mar 

Harmony Day – Out of 
Uniform day 

Thurs 21 Mar 

Assembly Fri 22 Mar 

Week 9  

Easter Hat Parade Mon 25 Mar 

Cross Country  Tues 26 Mar 

Good Friday – public 
holiday 

Fri 29 Mar 

Week 10 

Easter Monday - 
public holiday 

Mon 1 Apr 

Reptile Park Stage 2 & 
3 Excursion  

Tues 2 Apr 

Oakvale Farm Early 
Stage 1 Excursion 

Wed 3 Apr 

Hunter Valley Wildlife 
Park Stage 1 Excursion 

Thurs 4 Apr 

Train-On Debating 
Workshop 

Thurs 4 Apr 

Assembly Fri 5 Apr 

Week 11 

School photo day Tues 9 Apr 

ANZAC Day Assembly Fri 12 Apr 

Last day of school Fri 12 Apr 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

http://www.newcastleschoolportraits.com/
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               AED Defibrillator 

The school has purchased a Automatic External Defibrillator. It will be 
installed soon in a location that is accessible to staff and community in 
case of emergency. Once installed the specific location will be shared in 
our following newsletter.  
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https://www.raffletix.com.au?ref=y3u2w 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.raffletix.com.au/?ref=y3u2w
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                Easter Hat Parade   
 

Dear Families and Community 
Members, 

 

You’re invited to our annual Easter 
Hat Parade! 

The Easter Hat Parade will be for K-6 students and will be held on Monday 
25th March, 2024. 

The parade of spectacular hats will begin at 9:30am, then families are invited 
to attend a picnic with their children from 10:30-11:30 am. 

All hats are to be made outside of school. For sustainability purposes, 
students are encouraged to use what they have at home and get creative!  

The P&C have organised an Easter Fun-Day Treat for collection on the day. 
All meal deals are $6 per order and must be pre-purchased. Please see 
attached information flyer for more information.  

Easter Hat Parade Organisation  

ORDER OF 
EVENTS 

May be subject 
to change 

9:30 - 10.30am – Easter Hat Parade  
K-6K, K-6B, K-6W, KT, K/1P, 1H, 2S 
Infants choir performance 
2/3B, 3/4P, 4/5B, 5/6P 
Pre-schoolers / younger siblings parade 
10.30 – 10.40am – P&C Easter Raffle 
10:40 - 11:30 am – Collection of prepaid meal 
deal and picnic  

LOCATION Visitors are to gather outside the hall, on the seats 
provided and between the cones. Students will parade 
around the visitors. Please enter through the side and front 
gates. As we are trialling a new location, feedback is 
welcomed to revise the plans for future Easter Hat 
Parades. 

    

The picnic will conclude at 11.30am to allow students the opportunity to play 
at lunch time. This will be signalled by a loud speaker announcement 
thanking visitors for their attendance.  
Looking forward to see you at our annual Easter Hat Parade! 😊😊 

 

Kayla Perry     Claire Bradshaw 

Assistant Principal     Principal 
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                  Premiere’s Reading Challenge 
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                Payments to school  
The school website payments (Make a payment) will be unavailable from 
Tuesday 12th March while we transition to Sentral payments. Information will 
be provided once we are ready to launch! 
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                Year 6 moving into Year 7 Expression of Interest 
Familes will need to complete your Expression of Interest for the High 
School you intend to send your Year 6 child to next year. 

Click on this link and complete the form by 4th April 2024. 

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=4136 

This expression of interest process does not support placement in specialist 
schools, selective schools and/or support classes. If you fall under any of 
these categories please contact the office to request a paper based 
form. 

 

                Sport  

Zone Swimming Carnival  

Congratulations to all students that represented GSPS at Zone swimming last 
Friday 23rd Feb. All participating students did an amazing job and 
demonstrated our school values of respect, responsibility and personal best. 
Great to finish the day with our senior boys relay wimming 
in a time of 2.29.  

 

Hunter Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to all swimmers who swam at the Hunter Carnival on 
Tuesday 12th March. Congratulations to our Senior boys relay team (Case H, 
Patrick C, Nixon H and Liam M) who have been selected to represent the 
Hunter at the State PSSA Swimming Carnival in Sydney next month.  

 

Cross Country 

Our annual Cross Country will be taking place on Tuesday 26th March on 
the school grounds. Parents are more than welcome to attend and will have 
a designated area on the oval to watch their child. Approximate times for 
events taking place are:  

9:30am - 11 year boys/girls (5 x red laps) 

9:50am - 12/13 year boys/girls (5 x red laps) 

10:10am - 5/6/7 year boys/girls (2 x purple laps) 
 

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=4136
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10:40am - 8/9 year boys/girls (3 x red laps) and final (4th) lap is (1 x purple 
lap)  

(i.e. turning at the sports shed) 

11:00am - 10 year boys/girls (3 x red laps) and final (4th) lap is (1 x purple lap)  

(i.e. turning at the sports shed) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dunford Cup 

Competitive Galas for Soccer and Netball will be held in Term 2, with the first 
game being on the 17th May for both Junior and Senior players. Try-outs will 
take place in Term 2 as limited spots will be available. More information will 
be released as the date gets closer. 
 

                  

https://freepngimg.com/png/30610-netball-transparent
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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                The Resilience Project  
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                Book Club  
 

Parents please use the below links to access the Book club catalogue 
and order online using the LOOP app. 
 
Catalogue - https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/book-club/ 
 

LOOP - https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
 

 

 
 

https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/book-club/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cb97b88506c4847209c4508dc42ec6452%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638458830273652030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lJ4x%2FzoRAE4d7DAUpvtwlATqvOgbJHTSy75m6sY%2BXxU%3D&reserved=0
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PBL Paddlepops 
Students receive Dazzlers in the classroom and 
playground for displaying our school values and 
expectations. Dazzlers are placed in a raffle that is 
drawn out by our leaders. Winners enjoy a paddle 
pop with the principal. The Dazzlers from each weekly 
raffle are then placed into a large barrel for an end of 
term super raffle. Congratulations to all the winners, 
who were lucky enough to receive a PBL Paddlepop 
or iceblock this fortnight.  
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ENVIRONMENTAL NEWS  

               Week 7 Term 1  
 

It may be autumn but the days are still very warm. Students are encouraged 
to wear a hat and drink plenty of water or play in the shade. Our new sandpit 
toys have been popular but unfortunately the mud kitchen located in the 
sandpit was being destroyed by white ants. It became dangerous and had 
to be dismantled and all building materials removed. A few milk crates have 
been added to the play area so students can turn them upside down like 
tables. 

 

While on playground duty near the sandpit, I could hear the chatter of 
lorikeets in a tree enjoying the red flowers. As you move around our school 
grounds keep a lookout for some of the wildlife that calls GSPS home. 

 

 

Julie Brewer 
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      FROM THE P&C 

 
Keep up to date with P&C Fundraising and Information via our Website and 
Facebook Page 
Website: https://garden-suburb-public-
schoolpc.square.site/                                 
Facebook:@GardenSuburbPublicSchoolP&C  https://www.facebook.com/profi
le.php?id=100083216018103 
 
Join the P&C and be a financial member for $2 per calendar year. 
Receive minutes of each meeting and be involved in a group of like-minded 
parents!  
https://garden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site/join-us 

 

                Canteen News   
Make your child’s day with a birthday bucket 
from the canteen.  It’s easy to order through your 
Quickcliq account. Make a meal order, click on 
the date of your child’s birthday and you will see 
‘Birthday Bucket”, then select their class.  
 

 

Canteen volunteers link is https://garden-suburb-
public-school-pc.square.site/school-canteen 

 
                Canteen Roster          

If you can spare some time to help out in the canteen please contact the 
office. Your assistance would be greatly appreciated. 

Week 8  Week 9  

Wed 20/3 Donna & Minyon Mon 25/4 Donna & Sione, 
Danielle B & Maria 

Thurs 21/3 Donna & Karen Wed 27/3 Donna & Danielle B 

Fri 22/3 Donna, Jenna & 
Steph 

Thu 28/3 Donna, Karen & 
Alex 

https://garden-suburb-public-schoolpc.square.site/
https://garden-suburb-public-schoolpc.square.site/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D100083216018103&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678284207%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2FCP%2F6dKoNCnheFTBq941lTDbW7XSfxXvoFJmuEyQjo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D100083216018103&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678284207%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2FCP%2F6dKoNCnheFTBq941lTDbW7XSfxXvoFJmuEyQjo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fjoin-us&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678288820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DvU3FcLpXXvFm%2B9gjFJygS5FCgPOQr0E4EN44nr45W0%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fschool-canteen&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678267272%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N4vuoiRIBWS8z64ApZ%2Fy31cjRVJfuABNULMungGO4AQ%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fschool-canteen&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678267272%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N4vuoiRIBWS8z64ApZ%2Fy31cjRVJfuABNULMungGO4AQ%3D&reserved=0
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